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WILMINGTON—Time, taste and the advent of electricity have colored interior decorating trends
for centuries.

Now, for the first time since the 1770s, the Burgwin-Wright House will return to its original
colors.

  

Click below to read the article and view photographs of the restoration projects.
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https://portcitydaily.com/in-our-hometown/2018/03/08/burgwin-wright-restoration-project-is-unearthing-color-trends-from-the-1770s/
https://nscdasnc.memberclicks.net/news

